
Vanishing of the Bees 
 

 

Important Movie to be Shown 

Saturday, June 24, 1 p.m. 

Meeting Room 

Booth Library, Newtown 

 

 

 

Protect Our Pollinators and the C. H. Booth Library present Vanishing of the Bees, a 

film which highlights the world-wide decline of honey bees during the last decade. A 

number of beekeepers as well as local officials from government and private 

organizations are interviewed. Following that we will discuss what is being done in 

Connecticut to support pollinators, and what can be done locally to increase bee 

habitat and nesting sites. Light refreshments will be available. No charge. 


